"SPRINGWELL PARK’S
EARLY YEARS OPEN DAY

FOR SEPTEMBER 2025 SCHOOL ADMISSION
WEDNESDAY 6TH NOVEMBER

Join us at Springwell Park Primary School for our Early Years Open
Day!
Come along to explore our nurturing, creative learning environment
and meet our dedicated team.

This is a fantastic opportunity for parents and carers to learn more
about what we offer for Reception admissions in September 2025.

We will be running two sessions:

e During the school day - During this session, you will be able to
see our setting in action. There will be two slots: 10am to 11am
and ipm to 2pm.

e After school - During this session, you will be able to meet key
people and walk around the provision. There will be two
sessions: 4pm to 5pm and Spm to 6pm.

Please call 0151 288 6054 to book an appointment.

“Pupils’ happiness and safety is paramount at this
school. Children in the early years classes quickly learn
classroom routines and expectations which helps them

get off to a good start. From the nursery for two-year
olds, through to Y6, the school has given clear thought
to the crucial knowledge that pupils need to learn.”
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